
May 23, 2021 Bulletin Announcements 

 

May is our Food Pantry Month 
 

Just a reminder – Church begins at 10 am 
 

June, July, Aug Word For You Today and The Daily Bread are 
now available. Check the pink bin outside the side glass door or 
the table as you enter the side glass door. 
 
 

Yeah – Pastor Nick and Carmen were able to rent the house on 7 
Bliss!!!! They will gradually be moving in and will be in completely 
by June 20th. 
 

April Income:  $9,545.18 YTD Income $39,448.20 
*April Payroll $7,045.68 YTD Payroll $27,852.04 
April Expenses $5,340.18 YTD Expenses $21,116.75 
Difference $-2,840.68  $-9,520.59 
 

We have not paid anything on our Shared Ministries ($1,816.00 per month) 
*includes benefits and taxes 
Of you have any questions, please contact Pauline Emilson - Treasurer 
 

Your offerings can be:  

 Dropped off at the church  

o When the office is open 

o During worship 

o After hours - use the mail slot by the side glass door 

 mailed to the church 

 sent to the church through your bank 

 sent to the church using PayPal or Tithely (see the church website 

for links). https://www.westfieldumc.org/donate/ 

We appreciate your faithful giving. 
 

Children’s Bulletins and other activities are available on the church website: 
https://www.westfieldumc.org/just-for-kids/ 
 
Did you know? If you miss the sermon or want to listen to it again, they are available on 
the church website:  https://www.westfieldumc.org/2021-sermons/ 
 

Did you know? There is a bin outside the side glass door with puzzles. Feel free to drop 
some off and pick some up to pass the time. 

 

To Assist with the US Disaster Recovery:  UMCOR Advance #901670. 
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Do you have anyone graduating from High School, College, Grad School, or 
Technical School from August 2020 thru June 2021? If so, please let the 
office know so that we can start planning our graduation recognition 
ceremony. This will be taking place on Father’s Day (June 20th). Please let 
the office know before June 1. 

 

The church now has an Amazon Smiles link! 
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/16-0816631 

 

Tentative date for Nancy Hanks Celebration of Life service is Saturday, 
August 21. 

 

THERE IS HELP FOR THOSE WHO SUFFER WITH THE DISEASE OF ADDICTION; 
namely, Alcoholism.  A meeting is held every Saturday morning at 10:00 a.m. ONLINE 
CURRENTLY.  Please log onto NYPENNINTERGROUP.ORG and choose PASS IT 

ON… which began in Hurlbut Church on the grounds of the Chautauqua Institution prior 
to the pandemic.  If you have additional questions or concerns, please contact Cyndy 

(716/640-0067).  We remain anonymous, and remember, you are not alone.   
 


